
 
 

Tuesday 15th October at 2.15pm until 3.20pm 

in the small hall 

Light refreshments will be served. 

It is a time to chat and meet other parents in an informal 

setting. 

Each month we are hoping to have a guest speaker to tell 

you about their service or profession. 

This month we are delighted to have our new School Nurse 

Hajra Hussain-  

Hajra will talk about her role as St Bernadette’s School 

Nurse and will have an informal Question and answer 

section for you to ask any questions about children’s health 

and wellbeing you may have.  

 

 


